
We hope you are all enjoying our new space and equipment! A huge thank you to everyone that helped

on moving day, it was a mammoth effort and we're thrilled with the results. A special thank you to

Herbert Morton & Harrisons Carpet for their kind donations, and Wayne Montrose for tirelessly working

all day installing the new equipment 

Classes start up this week, if you haven't already enrolled get in quick as some classes are almost full.

*A gentle reminder to everyone that your term fees are due by the end this week*

Our annual end of year prizegiving will be held at our club,
followed by a very brief Annual General Meeting. There will be
displays from a range of classes.

Prizegiving & AGM 
Sunday 13th December

Christmas Parade
We are entering in this year's Cambridge Christmas Parade 
(2pm 6th December).  It will be a great way to celebrate the end
of this very challenging year!  More details and an invitation to
be involved will follow closer to the time.

Sunday 6th December

18 Oct - Cambridge
Tumbling Competition

6 Dec - Cambridge
Christmas Parade

11 Dec - Last day of
classes 

13 Dec - Prizegiving
& AGM

Calling All Trophies!

Term 4 

2020
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Key Dates:
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If you received a trophy or
cup last year could you
please return it during your
class this week - thank you!

Club hoodies
Our club hoodies make a 
 great Christmas gift for
your gymnast and can be
purchased on our website.
These are available in kids
and adults sizes 

Tumbling Competition
You are welcome to come along and watch our very first
competition held in our new space - 11am this Sunday.

Sunday 18th October



Our birthday party
bookings are off to a
great start. We can tailor
make your party session
to suit the ages & skill
level of your party
guests. From toddlers
playtime to a coaching
session, or split your
guests into teams and
have them compete in
challenges! A booking
form and more details
are available on our
website, or contact the
club to check availability
for your party date.

Birthday 
Parties

Secretary (record minutes of monthly meetings)
Grants Officer (apply for funding)
Marketing Officer (promote our club)

More committee members still needed!
We are currently a very small team of 5, so any help you can
give will make a big difference. You don't have to take on a
formal role if you wish, just bring your ideas and enthusiasm!

Positions currently vacant:

We hold an annual strategic planning session in January (date to
be confirmed) and welcome your input in our planning for 2021

Artistic Gymnastics

This term sees the commencement of our Womens and
Mens Artistic Gymnastics (WAG & MAG) classes, who are
now training for the 2021 competition season. This is the
first time there has been a Cambridge squad and we are
very excited to support them!
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The Entertainment Book is now only available as a digital option.
This is really easy to use and at a click of a button it will tell you all
the available offers in your location.

ENTERTAINMENT BOOK

To support our club you can purchase your copy here:
https://www.entertainmentbook.co.nz/orderbooks/15z4239



Housekeeping
Lets ensure all our members stay safe

PARKING
Please park on the front carparks or roadside rather than down the shared
driveway.  The back parking spaces are for other businesses.

WATER
All gymnasts should be bringing their own water bottle to class. There are cubby holes to
put them in and coaches will always encourage them to take a drink break.

SICKNESS
Please do not bring your child to class if they are unwell.

GYM FLOOR 
For safety reasons we ask that parents and caregivers do not enter the Gym Floor area
(except for preschool classes). While you are welcome to stay and watch from the
spectator viewing area by the cubbies or the mezzanine floor, it is not a requirement for
ages 5+ classes.

COACH CONTACT
If you need to talk to a coach please do it before or after class. Attempting to talk to
coaches during class is a distraction and for safety reasons coaches need to remain
focused on the gymnasts.

FEES
Term fees are due by the end of the first week of class. If fees are not paid by the end of
the second week and you have not made alternative arrangements with us, your child
may be asked to stand down for the session.

Friends of the Committee
Want to help out but don't have much spare time?

In today's world it can be hard to find time to 'give back'. We are first and foremost a
volunteer club, so the support of our members is an important part of our club being a
success. Therefore we are introducing Friends of the Committee. You can give as much
or as little time as you like, any amount of time is appreciated. Friends of the Committee
gives the chance to be part of our club without having to attend monthly meetings!
Simply let us know your name, and If there's a particular area of help you'd like to offer
please let us know about that too (eg fundraising, cleaning bee, marketing, help with
events...)     We look forward to hearing from you!

Our Mission Statement

Cambridge Gymnastics Club is a not for profit organisation and has been a part of the Cambridge and Waipa community for over 50
years. Its mission is to offer quality gymnastics movement programs to the community regardless of age or ability. To be staffed by
passionate, qualified coaches, supported by a strong dedicated Management Committee. We are committed to ensuring all
participants have a safe, fulfilling and affordable experience in our facility.
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